
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Bureau of Sanitation to report to the Energy, Climate Change, and 
Environmental Justice Committee relative to the Watershed Protection Division and the 
status of addressing upcoming federally-mandated Total Maximum Daily Load 
requirements, the cost to the City if the requirements are not met, and whether any cost 
would be funded from the General Fund. The report should address the consequences 
if the County’s stormwater funding effort fails, and an overall detailed funding strategy 
moving forward.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


